
Luck’s Music Library will match every dollar donated to the Hurricane Harvey School Orchestra Music 

Fund.  The total fund amount will then be distributed to as many schools as possible in the form of 

orchestral sheet music from the Luck’s Music Library catalog.  For example, if $10,000 is donated to the 

Music Fund, Luck’s Music Library will match that with an additional $10,000 and will send a total of 

$20,000 (list price) in music to school affected by hurricane Harvey. 

Our planned schedule is as follows: 

Donation collection period will run until September 30, 2017. 

During the end of September and beginning of October we hope to have a list of the schools affected.   

We have reached out to district fine arts coordinators, as well as TODA, TMEA and ASTA to help in 

collecting information on schools in need of assistance.  If your school was affected and you have not 

touched base with one of those groups, please contact Amy King, sales manager at 

aking@lucksmusic.com.  

By the end of October we hope to be able to tell teachers how much money has been allotted to them. 

We will then take orders from the affected schools for orchestra music currently in the Luck’s Music 

Library catalog. 
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